
 

Mathematics 

During the next two terms we will be covering a wide 

range of maths including: Place Value, Addition, 

Subtraction, Multiplication and Division, Fractions, 

Decimals and Geometry. As a school, we are now 

following White Rose Maths – this will ensure that your 

child is covering the whole National Curriculum. The 

children will also be continuing their times tables and 

arithmetic every morning. As a school, we are also 

introducing a programme of work called No Nonsense 

Maths which will take the children back to the basics in 

order to help them build to more difficult maths 

problems. 

 

 

English 

Writing – The children will be writing a number of 

different genres of text including: Descriptions, Letters, 

Mystery Stories, Diary Entries and a Dual Narrative.  

Reading – Our two books up until Christmas are Skellig 

and A Christmas Carol. I’m very excited to share these 

books with the children. They are very different and will 

test the children’s reading skills and comprehension.  

PSHE 

In PSHE we are focussing 

on how to create a happy 

school. They will learn 

how to work better in 

groups, how to respect 

other people’s views and 

opinions and finally, how 

to become good role 

models to the younger 

children.  

P.E. 

As a school we welcome Mr McCarthy 
to Dilton Marsh. He will become a 

valued member of the school and teach 
PE to all the children. This term, the 

children will be learning about different 
Games and their rules.  

 

I.C.T  
In ICT, we will start the term looking at a programme 

called Kudi. This will test the children’s programming 

skills and prepare them for the future.  

 

Music 
Music lessons will continue with Mrs 
Lawrence. They are going to work on 

performing using different idioms.  
 

Science 

In science we will be looking at 
electricity. We will be building our 

own circuits and looking at how 
electricity can impact on global 

warming and climate change in the 
future through renewable energy.   

 

Religious 

Education 
In RE, we will be 

thinking about science 
vs religion. The 

children will read 
Genesis 1:1 and try to 

understand the 
impact it has on our 

view of God. 

French 
French lessons will continue with Mrs Sturm. 
They will be learning about different school 

subjects.  
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